
City of Northville 
Notice of Public Hearings 

Wayne County  
 Community Development  

Block Grant Funds PY2018                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Northville City Council will hold two public 
hearings on the use of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds.  The 
Hearings will be held on Wednesday, January 3, 2018 and Tuesday, January 16, 2018 at 
7:00 p.m. at the Northville City Hall Chambers, 215 W. Main Street, Northville, 
Michigan 48167, for the purpose of hearing public comments on the CDBG Program 
Year 2018 Wayne County application in the approximate amount of $22,924 to fund 
eligible projects. All interested citizens are requested to attend the Hearing. Comments 
will also be received in writing or in person at Northville City Hall until Monday, January 
16, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Recommendations for proposed uses of the PY2018 CDBG funds: 
   Public Services- Senior Services   $  1,529 
 Public Facilities Improvements   $19,103 
            General Program Administration   $  2,292 
            Total Estimated Allocation – Wayne County:   $22,924 
                               
 Arrangements to reasonably accommodate special needs, including handicap 
accessibility or interpreter, will be made upon receiving 72-hour advance notice. Contact 
Tracey Emmanuel, Housing Director, at (248) 349-8030 for special services.   
       
Publish Date: December 19, 2018 
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